
From: Cheryl Kleen
To: Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskog; Margaret Zeidman; Richard Kleid
Cc: Paul Castro; Public Comment; John (Skip) C. Randolph
Subject: FW: OPPOSED TO NIGHTCLUB AT NOW DEFUNCT 264 GRILL
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 1:05:52 PM

From: Jane Shipman [mailto:Jane@thebalm.com] 
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 6:22 PM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: OPPOSED TO NIGHTCLUB AT NOW DEFUNCT 264 GRILL
 

To: Town Council Of Palm Beach,

I want to inform you that I am vehemently opposed to an entertainment club at the now
defunct 264 Grill.  This will negativity effect the quality of life in our neighborhood.

Jane Shipman
442 Seaspray Avenue
Palm Beach, FL. 33480

Jane Shipman
Jane Shipman
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